
Representation made by the Local Authority 
 
I am an officer authorised under the Licensing Act 2003. 
 
I refer to the application made for the grant of a premises licence in respect of Marmaris, 21 
Union Street, Hereford, HR1 2BT. 
 
The application requests the licencing of a premises as a fast food outlet. Whilst in the past 
there has been a premises at this location the premises licence was surrendered earlier this 
year. 
 
The premises is within the heart of the area covered by Herefordshire Council’s Special 
Policy under the Licensing Act 2003 (the Cumulative Impact Area). This policy is in place 
due to the saturation of licensed premises which includes takeaways. 
 
The applicant has failed to offer anything which would assist in reducing the impact of this 
premises within this area. 
 
The Licensing Authority must object to the grant of the licence. 
 
 
 

  
Fred Spriggs 
Licensing Officer 
 


